
Ivy Preparatory Academy’s 

Very Important	Parent 

Newsletter 
A Few Reminders for the week of  

January 16th 
• RE-REGISTRATION is now online. Please make sure that you complete your online app for 

next school year. The deadline is Friday, January 20. More details, please contact Ms. 
Brown at shbrown@ivyprepacademy.org. Laptops will be available for use at the school 
from 5:00 pm to 7:00 pm on Thursday, January 19th. 

• SCHOOL UNIFORM- please be sure your scholar is in uniform every day. 
• TRACK PARENT MEETING will be Thursday, January 19, 2017, at 5:30 pm in the gymnasium.  
• SATURDAY SCHOOL is Saturday, January 21st from 9:00 am to 12:00 pm. Scholars must have a 

permission slip on file. Please contact your scholar’s teacher for more details. Breakfast and snack will be 
available for $3.00. 

• NEW PARENT & NEW SCHOLAR ACADEMY  is Saturday, January 21st from 9:00 am to 12:00 pm. 
This is only for scholars and parents that enrolled after August 8th. Please sign up at this link 
https://goo.gl/forms/ThVNC6qmyEnqyoAv1 

• MATH NIGHT is Thursday, January 19th starting at 6:00 pm. Please come out and learn more about Math 
at Ivy. 

• LITERACY NIGHT is Thursday, January 26th starting at 6:00 pm. Please come out and learn more about 
assisting your scholar with literacy strategies. 

• CCRPI WORKSHOP for parents is Tuesday, February 14th  from 9:00 am to 10:30 am. Please come out 
and learn about the College Career Readiness Performance Index. We want you to understand how Ivy 
gets its grade. Please click on the link 

• WE LOVE IVY WEEK is February 13-17, 2017. We have a number of things planned for our scholars 
each day but we need parent volunteers. Please email Dr. Nichols at cnichols@ivyprepacademy.org if you 
would like to volunteer.  

• Please sign up for Remind 101 to receive school text messages. Text the message @fbach to 678-562-
1105. 

• VOLUNTEER HOURS-please remember that we ask all parents to complete their volunteer hours by 
the end of the year. We have so many things you could volunteer for, please see Ms. McCree 

• SPELMAN 2017 DAY OF ENGAGMENT is Wednesday, January 18th. Click the link below for more 
information. 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/spelman-college-presents-2017-day-of-engagement-tickets-
30588114875?aff=eac2 

 
 

As always, thanks again for your support!! 


